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Dear Men’s Club Members, 

Spring is almost here, and I hope that all of you and your families are 
well. Just as election season for our community board is here, so is the 
election of your Men's Club Board. We are actively searching for 
volunteers to fill three positions on our Men's Club Executive Board 
starting with our next membership year on July 1. Our Board consists 
of seven Officer positions that require membership voting. Four of our 
Officers have already committed to serving an additional one-year term 
and, like all other nominees, will be voted on at our June meeting. 
However, this leaves three vacancies that need to be filled. 

Like every other club and committee here at Stonebridge, the Men's 
Club relies entirely upon the efforts of its volunteers. Everything that we 
do, from our enjoyable monthly entertainment meetings to activities 
such as the baseball and golf outings to our fundraising efforts, only 
happens because our members have volunteered. What we can provide 
for our members and our community depends upon the willingness of 
our volunteers to contribute their time and effort, and if we don't have 
the volunteers, these things simply will not happen. 

Serving on our Board does not require an extraordinary amount of time 
and effort and will give you the opportunity to help in leading a Club that 
enhances the quality of life here at Stonebridge and in the community-
at-large. We are calling on you, our members, to consider serving on 
our Board. It will be an enjoyable and rewarding experience from which 
you will derive great deal of satisfaction. 

If you have an interest in volunteering, we are eager to speak with you. 
To learn more about our open positions, please contact any of the 
following Nominating Committee members. It's a no obligation, no 
stress opportunity to learn more about joining a great team. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

Don Marino, President 

Nominating Committee Members 

George Fischer  amtoy1@aol.com 

Jim Frankenthaler     ethjim58@yahoo.com 

Bernie Meyer     bfmeyer01@aol.com     

 


